
 

   

 

AMHERST TOWN HALL SIDEWALK 
IMPROVEMENTS TEMPORARILY RELOCATES  

ADA-COMPLIANT PARKING SPACES 

(Amherst, NY) -- The Town of Amherst will repair the sidewalk (outlined below in red dotted 
lines) at Amherst Town Hall, 5583 Main Street, between Island Park and the back entrance 
during the week of Sept. 15, 2025. Due to the location of the project, ADA-compliant parking 
spaces will be slightly shifted from their current location between Island Park and Town Hall, 
to along Town Hall. The adjustment is clearly marked on the map below. The Town’s Building 
and Facilities Department will ensure that the temporary ADA-complaint parking spots are 
clearly marked as to avoid any confusion during the length of the project.  

Town Hall’s back entrance will remain open during this phase of the project. 

Town Hall visitors are thanked for their cooperation to ensure those in need of ADA-compliant 
parking have access. For questions or information, please email toainfo@amherst.ny.us or 
call (716) 631-7000.  
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